
 
TOWN OF HARTLY PUBLIC NOTICE  

CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC ELECTIONS 
 

Notice is hereby given that no municipal election will be held on 
April 24, 2021 in Hartly, Delaware. 

The filing deadline (March 26, 2021) for Town of Hartly Council has passed.  There were four 
(4) open council seats available; 3 positions with a two (2) year term and one position with a one 
(1) year term. The four incumbents were unopposed and therefore will retain their Commissioner 
positions.  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

2021 Town of Hartly 
Commissioners 

2021 Public Town Meetings 
 

April 8th 
June 10th 

August 12th 
October 14th 
December 9th 

 

Meetings are held at 7:00 P.M. 
at the Hartly Volunteer Fire 

Company 

Mark Maguire 
Robert Graves 

Megan Raughley 
Suzanne Morris 

Raymond K. Morris 
 

Website: Hartly.delaware.gov 
 

Town of Hartly 
P.O. Box 181 

Hartly, DE 19953 

Phone:  302-922-2814 
www.hartly.delaware.gov 
TownofHartly@gmail.com 


